
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/16/2010 11:06:10 AM

'Bawa, Niki' (niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Desert

Niki:

Per our conversation this morning, it sounds like you now have everything you need to circulate the 
draft resolution. Apologies for the somewhat confusing language on page 7 of the advice letter that 
made you think we were also comparing this against the 2008 solicitation, along with the 2009 
solicitation. Let me know if you have any additional questions.

Thanks
Redacted

From: Bawa, Niki [mailto:niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday. August 16, 2010 8:15 AM 
jo; Redacted
Cc: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: RE: Desert

Redacte
Hid

Please ignore my last email. I think the system must have malfunctioned. I want to circulate a draft 
resolution early this week for the Desert Sunlight project but need a few pieces of information to 
complete my analysis. Could you send the following information somtime in the next few days. Thank 
you.

1) Workpaper tabs BSC Fig 2B and BSC Fig 2C (please see attached workpaper) with comparisons to 
2008 solicitation and 2009 bilateral contracts. As stated in the previous email and on p. 7 of the Desert 
Sunlight Advice Letter, PG&E compared Desert Sunlight with the 2008 RPS Solicitation and with 2009 
bilateral contracts. However, the workpaper incorrectly compares the Desert Sunlight bid with 2009 
RPS solicitations. Could you correct the data in the graph and make comparisons to 2008 solicitation 
and 2009 bilateral contracts.

2) Could you also provide a separate graph in Tab Via_Fig that shows the Desert Sunlight contract in 
comparison to 2008 Bids by Technology as well as 2009 bids. From the Advice Letter, the project was 
based both on the 2008 shortlist and then evaluated under the 2009 shortlist.

Kind Regards,

Niki
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From" 9edacted
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2010 4:08 PM 
To: Bawa, Niki 
Cc: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: Re: Desert

Niki:

It looks like your last email might have been cut off prematurely? Please let us know if this is the case.

Once I hear back from you on Monday we will work to track down the answers to allow you to circulate 
the draft resolution.

Thanks,
Redacted

From: Bawa, Niki <niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.qov>
To: Redacted
Cc: Allen, Meredith
Sent: Fri Aug 13 17:19:31 2010
Subject: Desert

Hi Redacted

I am trying to circulate a draft resolution early next week for the Desert Sunlight PPA and needed a few 
extra pieces of information to complete the analysis.

1) The adivce letter compared 2008 contracts and 2009 bilaterals
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